
We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and 

successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.  
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BBC Children in Need Fundraising 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may know, Monday 9th November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in Need 
Appeal Week. Our School is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 
participate in the fundraise programme.  
 
We will be taking part in a couple of fundraising activities. 
 
This is where we need your help! 
 
On Friday 13th November we will be having a mufti day for a donation of a £1. 
We will also take part in the livestream ‘Feel Good Friday’ with Joe Wicks. Again for £1 
donation. 
 

This is the link for donations for Children in Need  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1387 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH INTO SCHOOL. 
 
Let’s make a difference to the lives of children across the UK. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Leyman 
Deputy Headteacher 
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